
Please contact The Arboretum's Board of Directors member who reached
out to you or Nate O'Meara to learn more about becoming a sponsor of the
2023 Summer Garden Party.

Nate O'Meara, Executive Director
Nate.Omeara@thearb.org
928-774-1442 ext 1

*2023 Summer Garden Party Sponsors may choose to be named, unnamed,
or in memoriam.

4001 S. Woody Mountain Road | Flagstaff, AZ 86005 | 928.774.1442 | thearb.org 

The Arboretum at Flagstaff’s annual Summer Garden Party is our primary fundraising event of the year. This year, the party
will be held on the evening of Saturday August 26th.  Below are several ways local business can help support the important

work we do. Thank you for helping the Arb flourish!

2023 SUMMER GARDEN
PARTY SPONSORSHIPS

$750
LILY

SPONSOR*

$2,000 
IRIS SPONSOR*

$3,500
ORCHID

SPONSOR*

Our 2023 Summer Garden Party fundraising
goal is $40,000. The estimated in-person
attendance for this event is 100-125 guests

Your logo placed on our website
event page, in our newsletter
and printed on a tiered event

night banner

2 Garden Party tickets 
(value of $250) 

Acknowledgement during event
 

Opportunity to place an
advertisement in one of our

newsletter (viewership of
~3,000 per issue)

10 general admission guest
passes to The Arboretum



Opportunity to place an

advertisement in two of our
newsletters 

(viewership of ~3,000 per issue)

20 general admission guest
passes to The Arboretum




8 Garden Party tickets 
(value of $1,000)

Social media posts thanking you
for your sponsorship 

Social media posts thanking
you for your sponsorship 

6 Garden Party tickets
(value of $750)

Acknowledgement during event
 

Social media posts thanking
you for your sponsorship

Your logo placed on our
website event page, in our
newsletter and printed on

a tiered event night
banner

Your logo placed on our
website event page, in our
newsletter and printed on

a tiered event night
banner

Acknowledgement during event
 


